
 

Cancellation of Tender – BURS/TC/66/ADMIN 2010/11 
 

The Botswana Unified Revenue Service (BURS) informs the public that following a resolution taken by the 
BURS Tender Board Committee, Tender No: BURS/TC/66/ADMIN 2010/11 for Civil Engineering Works at 
Gaborone Container Depot (GABCON), which was publicised in the Botswana Daily News, Mmegi and The 
Botswana Gazette newspapers in September 2010, has been cancelled.  

The tender will be re-advertised in the local newspapers in the near future. However, those who had 
submitted bids and wishing to re-submit new bids at the time of re-tendering, will be exempted from paying 
for the new Invitation to Tender (ITT) document. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.  


